
LISTERS GRIEVANCE HEARING REPORT 
Monday and Tuesday, June 20 and 21, 2022 

 
 

No property Owners requested in-person or virtual meetings to grieve their changes of 
property assessment.  We were on location for the posted in-person time on Monday the 
20th, from 4:30-6:30, in case someone walked in. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Tom Jacobs 
Secretary 


